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Term 2: November 2020 

Our Christian value this term is: Trust 

 

  



 

HEDGEHOG 

The reception children were delighted to meet this rescued hedgehog. Thank you to Mrs Scott-

Wilding for sharing with the school on her way to the animal rescue centre.   

 

  



 

CHILDREN IN NEED  

The children had a great day supporting Children in Need. The home clothes day was a success 

and we would like to thank everyone for their generosity; we raised £120.85.  

EYFS children had great fun playing with a coloured rice Pudsey Bear, whilst Owl class joined in 

with Joe Wick’s 24-hour gym challenge! 

 

 

 

RACE FOR LIFE 

The children felt very strongly about taking part in the postponed Race for Life, in memory of 

family, friends and lost loved ones. We raised a phonmenal £160. THANK YOU! 

The children all took part running/walking around the school field – quite a big feat for some 

little feet!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


